
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Foor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Board Secretary: 
 

Request for Extension of 2006 CDM Plan Implementation Period 
Re:  Decision on Motion -Board File No. EB-2006-0096,  

ED 2003-0014 
 

Pursuant to the Board’s Decision on Motion dated July 5, 2005 regarding Milton Hydro 
Distribution Inc.’s Notice of Motion seeking an Order Varying the Decision and Order of 
the Board in RP-2005-0020/EB-2005-0391., we are requesting an extension of the 
implementation period of our 2006 CDM plan to October 31, 2007 from April 30, 2007.  
The extension is requested due to the delayed implementation of the plan.    
 
Milton Hydro is submitting three (3) hard copies along with a CD this application.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Don Thorne, P. Eng. 
President/CEO 
 
 


